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Home Learning Challenge 

 
 

  This week the children have been learning about tall and 
short. Ask you child to compare their toys and find out 

which are tall and which are short.  

Story of the Week 

 

This week Nursery have been continuing activities 
related to We’re Going on a Bear Hunt. This week 
we sequenced pictures from the story to create a 

story map of the events. The children then retold the 
story using their story map. 

 
This week the children have been comparing tall and 

short objects. They were able to say that Daddy 
Bear was tall and Baby Bear was short, and they 
found lots of different tall and short objects in the 

nursery. 

   
This week Nursery also made some very tasty jam 
tarts. The children helped to roll the pastry out and 
they also put the jam in the middle. The children 

said that they were delicious.  

 

Rhyme of the Week 
This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme 
“Jack and Jill”. See the rhyme below if you 
want to sing it at home too! Don’t forget to 

share this on Seesaw.  
 

Jack and Jill - BBC Teach 

Jack and Jill 

 

Jack & Jill went up the hill 
to fetch a pail of water. 

Jack fell down and broke his crown 
and Jill came tumbling after. 

Jack & Jill went up the hill 
to fetch a pail of water. 

Jill fell down and broke her crown 
and Jack came tumbling after. 

 

 

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

Summer Holiday 

 

The children who attend the afternoon Nursery 
sessions will break up on Thursday 18th July. The 
children who attend in the morning session will 
finish at 11.30am and the 30 hour sessions will 

finish on Friday 19th July at 1.15pm. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


